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25/07/2019  21:27:572018/5462/P OBJ Amanda Owen I continue to object to this plan, given that there is no information about the consequences for light levels 

created by these revised plans.  A site visit was conducted by the developers to my property, who seemed to 

be able to see the implications of their plans.  The only concession they have made, is to remove one 

additional piece of fencing that they wanted to put on top of an already high wall.  I note that there are height 

reductions in places but these are minimal and the impact on light has not been indicated.

Whilst I appreciate that people need space to live, the proposed building is very oppressive as it is both very 

tall and extends back further than the adjacent properties into the available space behind.  It is this that will 

have the greatest impact on light levels for all the properties near it in Camden Road, particularly mine and 

that of 240.
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